

Dear Hope Parents, 

Whatever this back-to-school season looks like for your family, we (Kids Ministry leaders) are praying that God will provide you with the perseverance and strength that you need. We pray that God will shower you and your kids with his unchanging love and grace and that he will fill your home with the sense that you can do this and that somehow, your family can thrive in this school year that is like no other. 
We encourage you to keep your eyes on Jesus. He is still growing you, caring for you, and overseeing even the smallest details of your life. He is good and he is with you. He sees all your concerns and all of your stress. He has your future and your kids’ future in his hands. 
You can do this! And remember, we are praying continually for each and every one of you and your kids. 

Trusting in Him,
Anna, Meg, and Carole Ann
Hope’s Kids Ministry Leadership Team

